
USAGE GUIDE - For professional greenhouse and nursery container use.
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BX / BXM

PRO-MIX BX is a solution for growers seeking to
benefit from both the nutrient retention ability of
vermiculite and a perlite content providing limited
but proper drainage capacities. Combined with
high-quality fibrous peat moss, this formulation is
ideal for growers looking for a general purpose
medium which creates a well-balanced growing
environment.

Balance and precision are essential in horticulture,
even more so at the beginning of a crop.
PRO-MIX PGX is formulated with vermiculite for
increased buffering capacity and nutrient retention
at the early stages of plant growth. This carefully
developed formulation optimizes plant growth by
creating a root zone environment that is well
adapted for plug production and seed germination
applications.

PGX

Size Units/Pallet
3.8 cu ft 30/Pallet

HP / HPM

With its high perlite content, PRO-MIX HP
provides a great growing environment to growers
looking for a significant drainage capacity,
increased air porosity and lower water retention.
The added benefit of fibrous peat moss and coarse
perlite makes this formulation ideal for growers
who require a superior-quality product adapted to
their needs for watering flexibility and crop
seasonality.

Size Units/Pallet
3.8 cu ft 20/Pallet

FPX

Providing an optimized growing environment is
fundamental, especially when it comes to plugs
and germination, as it will define future
productivity levels. PRO-MIX FPX is well
adapted for water-sensitive crops by providing low
water retention levels and good air porosity for
developing seedlings.

Size Units/Pallet
3.8 cu ft 30/Pallet

MPMO

Multi-Purpose Mycorrhizae Organik is
recommended where high air capacity and fast
drainage are needed: during the winter month, with
water and salt sensitive crops, or where frequent
leaching is required.

Size Units/Pallet
2.8 cu ft 30/Pallet

Size Units/Pallet
3.8 cu ft 30/Pallet

BXG

BXG is the Classic BX all-purpose growing mix
combined with Hydrogel, which holds available
water near the roots, making it an excellent mix
for plants needing frequent watering or receiving
less than ideal care once they leave the greenhouse.

Size Units/Pallet
3.8 cu ft 30/Pallet

SPECIFICATIONS - Descriptions, sizes, and pallet quantity

ADDITIVES:
-Bio-Fungicide
-Chunk Coir
-Mycorize
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30/Pallet

3.8 cu ft

OPTIONAL ADDITIVES:
 

-Bio-Fungicide: Protects against damping-off, crown and root rots. Enhances germination. Increases plant growth. Reduces risk of pathogens
                                     delevoping resistance to chemical fungicides. Ensures a broad spectrum of action against diseases.
 

-Chunk Coir: Coir is a natural product which comes from the exterior envelop of an aged coco fruit. It improves physical properties to increase
                               porosity for higher aeration and drainage and maintains its structure when in use which is important for long term crops.
 

-Mycorize: Technology is a Biological Growth Enhancer that increases the yield of flower, fruit and vegetable plants by extending the root system
                          to acquire the most of available nutrients in the soil. Mycorrhizae also improve resistance to root diseases and stresses.
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